SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
November 27, 1963

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at
Crookston, Minnesota on November 27, 1963.

All members present. County Engineer Lloyd Ofstedahl sat in.

Meeting was called to order by Charles Sheridan, president. The minutes of the last meeting
read and approved as read.

The State Examiner’s report was discussed and his suggestions noted.

The Army Engineer’s report on their inspection of the river bed was discussed and it was
decided that brush should be removed from the main channel. Moved by Sheridan, sec. by LeVoi that
someone be hired at the rate of $1.25 per hr. to cut brush from east end of the improved ditch and
various other small spots along the ditch.

The legality of a bill in the amount of $59.00 submitted by L. W. Rulien, Thief River Falls, was
discussed. Moved by Sheridan and sec. by Braaten that it be allowed.

After a discussion of the district’s finances, it was decided that a part of the C.D. at the First
State Bank of Fertile would be withdrawn at renewal time. The amount to be decided later.

Meeting adjourned.

Amiel W. Randel, Secretary



